Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Connie Grifits

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2020 2:53 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Alta Lake Road Sewer Project
Gentlemen,

We are in agreement with the Petition dated October 31, 2020 that our neighbour, _, has forwarded to the
Mayor and Council concerning the costs of the Alta Lake Road Sewer Project.

We respectfully ask Mayor and Council to reduce a portion of the cost burden on the 33 Alta Lake parcel owner’s share
of the $900,000 capital cost (Capital Cost) to recognize the future use of the Sewer by RMOW Parks.

Additionally, instead of an large, up-front, lump sum payment, we would also like to request a payment option similar
to the Scotia Creek #538 Water Frontage lien which was applied to our annual Property Taxes and paid down on an
annual basis. This Lien expired in 2012 and the annual payment of approximately $350 was attached to our Property
Tax Notice for many years. This arrangement for the sewer project would substantially reduce our financial burden as
senior citizens and long-term residents.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Bob and Connie Griffiths
5634 Alta Lake Road
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